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1st January 2022 
 
Dear Member 

Very, very Happy New Year to all the wonderful Members of the SMTC - you
make it the best Club in the world!

Enter the Fairchilds MacCarthy
Our esteemed Secretary advises that the entry list for the Fairchilds is looking
rather thin.  Such a pity, because this race generates excitement, tension and,
as a handicap, is open to all levels of riding skill.  You don't have to have a full
team of 4 - the Tower Team can put riders together.  You can enter via the
website, or by telephoning the Clubhouse (+41 81 833 3112) or put your name
on the list when you potter down to the Run today for a gentle dart or a
restorative glass of Bullshot.  

My very best wishes 
Harriet
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